Helpful hints for a successful start to Nursery

Many parents or carers often worry about how they can best prepare their child for starting Nursery.  We have put together some helpful hints in order to support your child as they enter this new and exciting phase of their lives. 
We encourage all children to be independent learners as soon as they start in school.  It is therefore important that children are given the best opportunities from home to support them with this independence.  It would be helpful if you were to buy items of clothing that are easy for the children to take on and off themselves.  This might be a fun activity to try before your child starts in Nursery.  Remember to purchase shoes with velcro on rather than lace up shoes, so children can easily remove and replace their own footwear.
We expect children to be toilet-trained by the time they reach Nursery age; sometimes they may have accidents and, of course, we will help your child if this happens.  Please teach your child to wipe their own bottom at home. Please also teach your child to put on and take off their own coat (we will help with zips and fastenings until they are able to do this independently), and use a tissue to wipe their own nose.”
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· Be organised – Please use the reminder sheet from the home visit to ensure you have everything for your first day.
· Get label happy – One of the banes of Nursery life is losing possessions as something will inevitably go astray. You can minimise losses by labelling clothing and shoes. Remember other children in the Nursery will be wearing similar clothing of the same size and so name labels are the only way of truly identifying which item belongs to each child.
· See them settle – One of the reasons children may cry when you drop them off at Nursery is the anticipation of having to leave their parent. We have found through our experience that the quicker children get used to being dropped off, the quicker they tend to settle and trust their parents will return. Please rest assured that staff will always phone you if your child is unsettled.
· Plan a distraction – Whether it is coffee with your mum or a shopping trip with a friend, make sure you have something fun to keep you occupied during those first few days when your child starts Nursery. If you can meet up with another parent who is an old hand at dropping off children, even better, as they can help reassure you that your child will be having a fantastic time. 
· Hide your tears – It can be extremely emotional when first leaving your child at Nursery as you have to accept that your child is starting a new chapter in their lives. We all know that they grow up too fast! Put on a brave face though in front of your children and remember that when that first day is over, you can start the old tradition of asking, “What did you do at Nursery today?” It is extremely common for most children to reply, “Nothing” and so we do display copies of our planned learning opportunities for you to view.

What equipment does my child need?
· A named warm waterproof coat with a hood.
· A set of named spare clothes to be kept in their tray.
· A named water bottle or drink to be brought in daily.

It is not advisable to bring in toys from home as they will inevitably become lost.  We have lots and lots of toys in our Nursery for the children to play with and so please keep your toys from home, at home.
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